
 

 

Wednesday 30th December 2020 

 

Coronavirus Update  

  

After the announcement today Wednesday 30th December, we will be closing this evening at 10pm.  

We had hoped to stay in Tier 3 but sadly this was not the case, but the most important thing above 

all else is the health and wellbeing of all our members.   

 

In both the periods when we have been reopened from lockdowns, we have had no confirmed cases 

of Covid 19, this is down to the efforts of you all in the following the guidance, we cannot thank you 

enough for all your help and support! 

 

Can I please ask all current members not to cancel their memberships or direct debits with us, this 

will allow us to restart the memberships when we are able to reopen.  As the January direct debits 

have been submitted and processed by the banks, we will not be taking direct debit payments on 

the 1st month of our return.  So, for example if we reopen in February the first payments to be taken 

would be the 1st of March.    

  

All members paying annually will have this credited onto their renewal date when we reopen. 

 

Updates on the reopening date and guidance we receive will be updated on our website, to get 

notifications though please follow us on our Facebook page, 

https://www.facebook.com/WatersplashClub 

 

This is again a very sad time for the members and staff of the club, we are a small community club, 

where members are more like friends, coming to the club it is a big part of people’s lives, please 

make an effort to keep in touch with each other.   

 

Please can I ask all members to follow the medical advice, look after yourselves and then when we 

are able to reopen, we can all get back to some normality. 

 

I can assure you we will be back! Stay Safe Everyone 


